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Date:  December 08, 2023 
To:  ASAA Member Schools 
From:   Emily Lines, Unified and Para Sport Coordinator  
cc:  John Paton, Executive Director  
Re: ASAA Unified Wrestling Town Hall   
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
YOU ARE INVITED: 

 
You are invited to an ASAA Town Hall regarding Unified Wrestling on Thursday Dec 
14th at 3:30pm.  
 
At the Town Hall we will be providing a brief in-service on our newest Unified Sport along 
with how to get your students involved in it.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
ASAA has been offering Unified Sports for 8 years now. Unified has categories at two of 
ASAA’s Provincials: Cross Country and Track and Field, along with multiple non-
championship school run events throughout the year. For the 2023-2024 school year we 
are hoping to add a Unified Sports Category in a third sport, wrestling.  
 
During the Town Hall we will address the following: 

• What is Unified Sports and why would you want to involve your students in it. 
• What is a Unified Team in Wrestling? 
• What would running a Unified Practice look like? 
• Who do I go to for more help? 
• What does ASAA see, and what do you see, as the future of Unified Wrestling in 

Alberta 

 
Please register for the Town Hall here so we know how many to prepare for. 
 
If you have any questions before the Town Hall, please reach out to Emily Lines at the 
ASAA office: emily@asaa.ca 
 
Otherwise we look forward to seeing you at the Town Hall on December 14th! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfoNMggxr2HpvHOXtW8cFZenP1iPj9kXoePCaY9XQwTxmYqHw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:emily@asaa.ca

